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Reference: HKI/SBO 

Date: 7th May 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers of [StudentFullName], 

Home Learning Lines 

I am contacting to inform you that [StudentForename] has received NUMBER OF HL LINES 

home learning lines within the last term. Our home learning policies are in place to ensure 

students recall prior knowledge and pre-teach import topics for lessons to ensure our 

students make equitable process throughout the year. 

I have included below a list of home learning support after-school. 

I thank you in advance for having supportive conversations at home regarding completing 

home learning and making arrangements, if possible, for students to attend after-school 

support. 

The Bridge Home Learning Club after-school Monday-Thursday 3pm-4pm. 

Sparx Maths Home Learning Club Tuesday 3pm-4pm. 

Sparx Reader Support Wednesday 3pm-3:45pm. 

Our KS3 Office is located between two Computing rooms that students can use after-school. 

If for any reason these computers are not available, we have school laptops for students to 

use. 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Many thanks, 

Mr Kinnear 

Head of Year 8 

Teacher of Performing Arts 

PENISTONE GRAMMAR SCHOOL 
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